
Dear Heritage Families,

Throughout the duration of the academic year, the Wentzville School District partners with community
agencies that specialize in providing students, families, and educators with preventative education.
Agency presenters are credentialed, coordinated through the District, and under the supervision of
building administrators. Presentation topics are targeted toward specific grade levels. All students will
participate in each program, unless you choose to opt your child out of the lesson(s). If you are
interested in opting your student(s) out of presentation(s), please click the appropriate link(s) below.
3rd Grade Opt-Out Form
4th Grade Opt-Out Form
5th Grade Opt-Out Form

If you have additional questions, please reach out directly to your students’ guidance counselor.

Thank you,
Dr. Kimberley Walters, Intermediate Principal
Connie Grant, Intermediate Counselor
Dr. Anita Hampton, Intermediate Counselor

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfe7ji80xRqk1Sla3I8IBEdqz1O3b2QGx72N1vBMXs4hMMusg/viewform?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeORZL28XzVtr0qJLt1Z3jsVjiNDWkNgwpV5N2fOH3cyau3JA/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfpc6IKMbDbCY8ZpdEANz_1LkcM7mb-J26mXt3my3k4yDquCg/viewform?usp=sf_link

